
            Sunday Bulletin Insert  

     July 27, 2025 / 17th -OT 

St. Lawrence Parish’s 2025-2026 Scripture Study:  

 Gospel of St. John: (9/9/25 > 11/25/25) Tuesdays 10:30 AM - 12 PM.  Materials cost $18.00. 
No pre-registration need. Invite a friend! 

 Infancy Narratives:  (12/2/25 > 12/16/25) Tuesdays 10:30 AM – 12PM. Material cost $17.00. 
This is a great Advent spiritual exercise, and way to prepare for the celebration of Christmas! 
Invite a friend! 

 Psalms II: (1/6/26 > 2/24/26) Tuesday 10:30 AM – 12PM. Materials cost $20.00 The Psalms 
are a great starting point for one’s personal prayer! Bring a friend!  

 

 AOP’s Catholic Women’s Conference: October 18. 2025 (9 AM - 4 PM) 

This annual conference is an extremely popular event focusing on women’s spirituality and 
hosted by the National Shrine of Our Lady of Czestochowa, outside of Doylestown, PA. 
Wonderful Breakout Speakers, Mass with Archbishop Nelson Perez and Bishops Cook & Perry. 
Time to seek out Our Lord in the Sacrament of Reconciliation with one of a variety of confessors. 
Includes Continental Breakfast and Box Lunch. St. Lawrence’s Altar & Rosary Society is 
responsible for organizing our parish’s participation. Most participants car-pool from the Parish 
parking lot. Additional info can be found in handouts in the vestibule of the Church. Registration 
will conclude August 17th.  Registration forms, plus a detailed description/schedule of the 
Conference, including Speakers can be found in the vestibule of the Church. Because of an 
anonymous donation, cost to the women of St. Lawrence is $40.00 per person. If you hunger for 
a day away, especially with Our Lord, this gathering of women of Faith is for you! 

 
 A Thank You Letter: 

Back on the weekend of May 17/18, our Parish hosted the annual Mission Coop, which asks 
parishes to support a specific missionary order in their work. We hosted Brother Lucien Blain 
of the Brothers of the Sacred Heart. He was a delight have with us that weekend, and a 
mailing, which I received from him this past week, confirmed that you were a delight to him. 
“I assure you that you and St. Lawrence have been in my prayers each day…..Please assure 
the parishioners that their prayers and support will always be cherished by the brothers that 
are being benefited from their support. The brothers in Nairobi, Kenya have just been able to 
replace a water pump that has been broken for months, giving them once again running 
water. The children at Icon Home, Philippines are enjoying some rest before they begin 
another school year soon.” My sisters & brothers, always trust that the good you do is 
appreciated. The missionary-peoples may seem far away and anonymous, but your 
generosity is not lost on them. WB  


